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The Visalia Police Department has released a message to the community from Chief Jason Salazar regarding the ongoing George 

Floyd protest in Visalia and yesterday’s incident involving the blue Jeep.   

The video is available for review on our social media accounts which include Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, Nextdoor, Ring and 

YouTube by searching Visalia PD.  
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